Date: April 23, 2008

Subject: Revision of Dance Major (BFA)

From: Jay Hobgood

Subcommittee B considered the proposal for the revisions to the Dance major (B.F.A.) at its meeting on April  4, 2008.  After a thorough examination and discussion of the proposal, the subcommittee unanimously approved the proposal.

The proposed revisions are:

1.  The distribution of hours in the major is changed to provide the students with a 

     greater focus in their area of interest.

     The distribution of requirements in the current major are:

     (1)  Major Technique


48 hours
     (2) Dance Course



65 hours

     (3) Dance Survey



  1 hour

     (4) Elective Dance Courses

17 hours

         Total




131 hours

     The revised requirements in the major would be:

     (1) Major Technique


48 hours

     (2) Foundation Curriculum

51 hours

     (3) Contract Curriculum

 
30 hours

     (4) Advising Colloquia


  2 hours

         Total




131 hours

     The Foundation Curriculum consists of 51 credit hours that form the basis

     for a further, more in-depth course of study.

     The Contract Curriculum provides the student with an opportunity to design

     an individualized course of study that allows for greater rigor and in-depth 

     exploration of one or more curricular areas, such as history, performance, 

     production, choreography, technology, Laban studies or pegagogy.
     Note:   the total number of hours in the major does not change.

2.  New course proposals for the Advising Colloquia are included as part of the

     proposed revisions.

     The Advising Colloquia are designed using a seminar-type format to facilitate

     student and faculty interaction.  The colloquia will meet in small groups, 

     typically with about ten students and three-tenure track faculty.  The colloquia 

     will meet three Fridays each quarter over a period of two years.  During the 

     colloquia students will create proposals for senior projects, discuss creative ideas

     and receive feedback and advice from faculty.

The principal foci for discussion were:

1.  The impacts of the restructuring of the requirements.  The subcommittee felt these

      were positive because they provide students with an opportunity to structure their

      course of study to suit their interests.

2.  The nature and role of the Advising Colloquia.  They provide the student with a 

     a greater opportunity to negotiate their own learning experience.

3.  The organization of items in the proposal.
The subcommittee felt that the proposal was thorough and well developed.  The proposal contains a full assessment plan and the subcommittee acknowledged the need for the major to meet accreditation requirements.

